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AHCCCS is releasing a FINAL time-limited payment as part of the ARPA Directed Payment program for CYE 
2024 as a way to incentivize individuals to enter or remain in the workforce. AHCCCS requires that all eligible 
providers complete this attestation form at the Tax Identification Number (TIN) level.  An attestation of a 
provider’s eligibility for payment must be completed prior to any payment. Inaccurate or false attestations may 
result in payment recoupment. Please note, that providers AHCCCS determines are ineligible for payments will 
be excluded, either before or after attestation. 

DDD updated the list of eligible vendors on February 12, 2024.  Please review the updated list. 

Each eligible Qualified Vendor must submit an ARPA Workforce Development Directed Payments DDD Qualified 
Vendor Attestation 2024 by March 4, 2024, to receive ARPA Directed Payment funding. This form is not being 
sent from DDD to each vendor individually, it must be downloaded, completed, and submitted via email to 
DDDBusinessOperationsComments@azdes.gov. Please visit the DDD ARPA webpage to download the form. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Jrj1PdS_R7GC4eMFo4DGprSNc3fshJKW/view
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/DDD_ARPA_Attestation_2024.pdf?time=1707499608995
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/DDD_ARPA_Attestation_2024.pdf?time=1707499608995
mailto:DDDBusinessOperationsComments%40azdes.gov?subject=
https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/vendors-providers/arpa



